 Dear Parents,
This week, in English we planned and wrote our own pirate story.
In Maths, we have learned about number bonds to 10.

The children have been very busy making and evaluating their pirate ship. The results are fantastic! The children have also made special pirate hardtack biscuits.

In PE, the children have practised their dribbling and shooting skills with soft balls.

Next week: 	- We are looking forward to our pirate trip to      
[bookmark: _GoBack]                           Beaumanor on Tuesday !
· Could you please bring in an empty  EGG BOX (6 eggs, please)
Dates for your diary:		- Tuesday 16th May: Trip to Beaumanor
					-Tuesday 23rd May: Country day
					-Transition dates for children starting 
Reception in September:	-   Wed 14th June: 1.30-3.00
· Tues. 20th June: 9.30-11.00
· Tues. 27th June : 9.30-11.00
· Wed. 5th July: 1.30-3.00
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
